
Please vote YES on HCR 16 to designate the shelter dog as our state's official state dog.  Not only will it 
increase adoptions of wonderful dogs in shelters across the state, but it will acknowledge those that 
work there.  
I have been a volunteer at the Marion County Dog Shelter for three years, and all of these dogs deserve 
a loving home.  I also got my dog from the Willamette Humane Society, and he is the absolute best dog 
ever. 
Thank you, 
Angela Norse 
 


